
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: February 13, 2023 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider accepting the resignation of Brian Olds from the part-time 

position of Hospital Security Officer  

PREPARED BY: Chery Pierzina, Human Resources Officer 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Brian Olds has submitted his resignation from his position as part-time/casual Hospital Security 

Officer, due to scheduling conflicts with his full-time position.   

In his letter of resignation, Brian stated that working for the City of Grand Rapids has been a 

wonderful experience and he is grateful to have been a part of this organization.   

With the recent increase in staff at the hospital, specifically the addition of hiring a full-time 

Hospital Security Officer, this part-time vacancy will not be advertised, at this time.   

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to accept the resignation from Brian Olds effective January 23, 2023. 


